COPY.
Llopd's Register of British & Foreign Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

25th November, 1913,

Gentlemen,
With referencs to the survey whioch became dus on

the sorew shaft of the steamer YORAN' at the end of May last,

I have to acquaint you that a notice in regard to this
inspection was addressed to the Owner on the 27th June last, and
that no reply has been received to this commmniocation.

In the ocircumstances, I ghall be glad if you will
arrange with him for the survey in question to be held, and let
me know what is done in the matter.

I am, Gentlemen,

Your obedient Servant,

Agsistant to the Searetary.

The surveyors,
BUENOS AIRES.
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